
Technology Committee – April 25, 2022 

 

The Technology Committee met on April 25, 2022.  Mr. Hein provided an update on what the District has in 

place for cybersecurity and the next steps that the District will take to enhance its cybersecurity.  He 

explained Multifactor Authentication (MFA) and how it is a way to confirm your identity when you try to 

sign into any District computer platform.  Mr. Hein then updated the committee on technology equipment 

that will be needed to be purchased for the 2022-2023 school year.  The Technology Committee is not 

scheduled to meet again until the 2022-2023 school year. 

 

 

 


